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Thursday 11th January 2024 
Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

Dear parents and carers, 
We hope that you all had a restful break over the Christmas holidays. We are certainly looking forward to the 
rest of this term and have some really exciting things planned! 
Dates for the Term 

22/01/2024 Year 4 Inspire 4A 

Year 1 Living Eggs Arrive 

Woodland Hall 2.15pm 

23/01/2024 Year 4 Inspire 4B Woodland Hall 2.15pm 

24/01/2024 Year 4 Inspire 4S Woodland Hall 2.15pm 

25/01/2024 Year 4 Inspire 4R Woodland Hall 2.15pm 

 

29/01/2024 School Council meeting 1pm – 1:45, 2pm - 2:45  

02/02/2024 Year 1 Living Eggs Leave  

 

05/02/2024 SATs Parent Workshop 

Professor McGinty Roman workshop Yr 5 

Woodland Hall 9:00am 

Rainforest intervention room all day 

06/02/2024 Safer Internet Day Parents meeting 

Professor McGinty Roman workshop Yr 5 

Theatre company The Jungle Book 4-6 

Woodland Hall 9am 

Rainforest intervention room  

Woodland Hall 1pm 

07/02/2024 Year 2 Chinese New Year Assembly 2N, 2S  

08/02/2024 The Animal Man- Year 1 Rainforest Music Room 

09/02/2024 Year 2 Chinese New Year Assembly 2H, 2V  

Half term 

21/02/2024 Ministry of chocolate workshop 3P, 30  

22/02/2024 Ministry of chocolate workshop 3C, 3B  

 

26/02/2024 Parents Evenings Yr 1 and 2   

27/02/2024 Parents Evenings Yr 5 and 6  

28/02/2024 Parents Evenings N and R 

The Animal Man- Year 2 

 

Rainforest Music Room 

29/02/2024 Parents Evenings 3 and 4  

 

06/03/2024 Emilie Lauren Jones (Poet Laureate for 

Coventry) in school 

Woodland Hall  

07/03/2024 World Book Day 

Chris White (author) in school 

Woodland Hall 

 

13/03/2024 School Council meeting 1pm – 1:45, 2pm - 2:45  

14/03/2024 Year 6 Height Weight 9am   

 

19/03/2024 Year 1 Easter Assembly  

21/03/2024 Year 1 Easter Assembly  
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Measles 
We have been informed by Birmingham City Council that there is an increase in the number of 
people with measles in Birmingham. Most of these are young children who have not had their MMR 
(measles) vaccine.  
 
As a result of this, all staff in school are being very vigilant in looking out for children with possible 
symptons. If we suspect that a child does have symptons, we will isolate them from other children 
and call parents to take take them home.  
 
If this happens, it is important that the child remains at home and is not taken to their GP or any 
other healthcare provider. Instead, please phone for advice and say it could be measles. Advice is 
available on the the NHS website, UK Health Security Agency webpages, NHS 111 and from the GP. 
 
Measles is an infectious disease and can be serious. Children and adults can catch up on any missed 
vaccines. Please contact your GP to book an appointment for the Measles (MMR) vaccine.  
 
 
Yours sincerely. 
S. Allen and N. Hemming 

Dr S. Allen and Mrs N. Hemming 
Acting Co-Headteachers 

 
 

  
 

 

http://www.cliftonprimary.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@cliftonprimary.bham.sch.uk

